American Airless

Tuesday, June 02, 1998

MR. PAUL MIGDAL
GREENSPAN COMPANY
3600 WILSHIRE BL

LOS ANGELES CA 90010

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

MY COMPANY SUFFERED A DEVASTATING FIRE IN OCTOBER, 1997 AND IT WAS A
TOTAL LOSS. AT THE RECOMMENDATION OF A COLLEAGUE I HIRED
GREENSPAN TO REPRESENT ME AND MY COMPANY ASIHAD TO SPEND ALL MY
EFFORTS REBUILDING MY COMPANY.

AT ALL TIMES GREENSPAN, AND IN PARTICULAR MR. PAUL MIGDAL,
PERFORMED IN A VERY PROFESSIONAL MANNER AND REPRESENTED ME VERY
WELL. IT REALLY TOOK THE LOAD OFF MY SHOULDERS. ALSO, IT WAS VERY
COMFORTING TO KNOW THAT I WAS BEING REPRESENTED BY
KNOWLEDGEABLE EXPERTS WHO WOULD SEE TO IT THAT I WAS FAIRLY
TREATED BY THE INSURANCE COMPANY.

I WOULD NOT HESITATE TO RECOMMEND THEIR ENGAGEMENT TO ANYONE IN
NEED OF THESE TYPE OF SERVICES.

SINCERELY,
AMERICAN AIRLESS INTL INC.

by e—

BRUCE J. HOESMAN
PRESIDENT & CEO



